
 Hello fellow MBYC members, 

On April 12th we held a volunteer day to help with landscaping, mulching and some 
painting. A great turn out and camaraderie with other members while accomplishing a 
huge amount of visual appeal. This was followed by a BBQ lunch cooked by Jim Turner. 
Thanks to the staff and all who helped with this project.  
 
May 17-May 23 is National Safe Boating week, a time to review safe boating practices, 
checking your required Coast Guard safety equipment, expanding your boating 
knowledge by taking a Boating Safety Course and weather awareness. 
 
June 1st is the first day of hurricane season. Hurricane forecasters have predicted 2025 
will be an above average season with 17 Named Storms, 9 Hurricanes with 4 potentially 
reaching major status. Time to have your hurricane plans ready. Here are some helpful 
tips:  

· A big enemy to dock lines is chafe. Use extra lines to double up your dock lines. 
· Protect all lines from sharp corners exiting your boat with chafe protection 
· Spread the load on the lines and your boat by using lines attached to more cleats 
· Reduce the wind footprint by taking down canvas and clearing the decks as 

much as possible 
· Ensure your ports are closed, your batteries are charged up and all bilge pumps 

are working properly 
· Secure your dinghies, ensure they have working bilge pumps if left in the water 
· Secure the lids to your dock box so they don’t blow open  

 
Our next Board Meeting is Friday May 16th  at 5 PM for those that would like to attend. 
 
Hope to see you around the docks or out on the water, 
 
John 
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             NEXT BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING  

MAY 16, 2025  5:00 PM 

ANNUAL BOD MEETING JUNE 21ST, 10:00 AM 

   

 

Open Wednesday-Sunday    11:30 AM - 8:30 PM 
          Check out our Daily Lunch & Dinner Specials 

                     Happy Hour Wednesday-Saturday 3-5 
                Sunday Funday...Happy Hour ALL DAY 
                              Reservations Encouraged 
           Now Taking Reservations for Saint Patrick's Day! 

Check Out The New Fuel 
Prices… 

 
Gas    $3.99 
Diesel $2.99  
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8.3” of Snow 1/22/ 2025 

 

WE HAVE A NEW GRILLE FOR  
MEMBERS AND RENTERS TO USE 

IN THE BUD HUT. 
 

BE RESPECTFUL OF OFTHER’S, AND 
PLEASE CLEAN GRATES & GREASE 

TRAP  AFTER USE ! 
 

MAKE SURE THE GAS IS OFF AFTER 
USE. 

 
MBYC 



 

38 FT. 55 FT. 46 FT. 65 FT. 

   C-34    $70,000            C-09   $99,500.                 C-52    $125,000 
   C-40    $75,000                                         B-33    $119,800 
   C-42    $75,000                            B-43   $105,000 
                
                                    
    
  
A-DOCK T-HEAD, A 38’ AND A 65’ $625,000 FOR BOTH OR CAN BE SOLD                
INDIVIDUALLY.   

April 12th Volunteer Day!  Thanks for all 
that turned out to help... 


